
St John of Jerusalem’s PTFA Newsletter 

Welcome to the First Ever SJOJ PTFA Newsletter 

A big warm welcome to all parents, teachers and families (new & old)! We are 

very excited about our new journey with you all, and look forward to engaging 

with you all. 

 

INTRODUCTIONS: 

Sabrina (Jahziyah Y3) - PTFA Chair  

Shauna (Aiyana Y1) - Secretary 

Stephanie (Iyanah Y5 & Dekarah Y1) - Treasurer 

Lisa (Sean Y3) - Fundraising  

Jade (Trevell Y1) - Entertainments 

X8 - Parent Liaisons 

X2 - Senior Parent Liaisons 

 

We have available positions & we want you! 

There are currently 18 positions available  on the new PTFA. We are looking 

for 8 parents from each year group to represent.  

 

Your role would be: 

 Liaise with parents & teachers in your year group to gather comments, complaints and/

or suggestions.  

 Reporting information back to the head of the parent liaison groups 

 Managing the year group WhatsApp Group.  

 Attend PTFA Meetings 

 



Car boot/Table Top 
 

We will be running a SJOJ car boot/table top sale once a month! 

If you’re interested in having a car/table, please get in touch, so 
we can estimate the numbers.  

 

Please note: There will be a charge 
and all funds will be going to the 

PTFA.  

Cinema Club 
 

Cinema club will be up and running again, on the last Friday of 
every month!!  

 

Cost per child: £2.00 (This covers 
drinks, popcorn and any  

additional refills).  

 

Parent WhatsApp Group 
There will be new WhatsApp Groups:  

 
 

1. Main group—Parents of SJOJ 

2. Individual Year Groups (Nursery—Year 6)  

3. Buy, sell & swap group 



PTFA Design a Logo Competition 
Parent, Teacher and Friends Association 

 

Congratulations to…  
 

T’shaya in Year 6 
 

 “You have won a £15 gift voucher for Primark” 
 

Our New St John of Jerusalem’s  

PTFA Logo: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our two runners up are Destiny (Year 2) & Paige (Year 6)

You have one a £5 voucher from Primark! 

WELL DONE!! 



X3 Fundraisers:  

Ways and ideas to raise funds for SJOJ PTFA. 

Talk to businesses to donate for when PTFA 

events are held. I.e. gifts, vouchers, meals etc. 

Attend PTFA Meetings 

X3 Entertainments: 

Plan, organise and manage PTFA Annual Events, Summer and Winter 

Fairs. Attend PTFA Meetings 

X2 Senior Parent Liaison: Key Stage 1 & 2 

You will be responsible for collecting comments, complaints and/or 

suggestions from your respective key stage parents. To be able to 

comply a report/summary of information collected.  

X2 Newsletter editors: 

You will be in charge of collecting the PTFA Newsletter. Newslet-

ters will be published once a month. Ideally, you will need to have a 

working laptop/computer at home and internet. (A printer will be 

handy too)!  

New Monthly Activities 
 

We would like to get ideas from our children! 

We are planning to do a club on a monthly basis, with a small charge of 
£2.00—to provide refreshments. 

 

Please let us know your thoughts! 



Parent Helpers 

We are looking for parents to volunteer to help with 
the additional activities we will be running.  

All parents involved will be added to the PTFA Help List.  

Parents Coffee Mornings 

 
We will be re-introducing parents  

coffee mornings! This is a chance for 
parents to meet other parents,  

engage and socialise, or simply… have 
a coffee!  

 

We would also like to introduce a parents activity group. This would be 
held once a month. For this, please let us know what type of activities  

parents enjoy! I.e. arts & crafts, book club, cinema nights... 

 

 

PTFA Notes 
 

If any parents have any messages they would like to send to 
PTFA, please drop them in the school post-boxes, located at the 

front and back of the school gates.  

Parents/Carers are welcome to leave their suggestions, ideas and 
comments in the box, in relation to the information given in this 

newsletter.  



Future Events & PTFA Meeting Dates 

 

Christmas—Santa’s Grotto 

Winter Fair—December 2021 

 

PTFA Meetings will be held every 3rd Wednesday of the month. 

Dates for your Diary below: 
 

15th September 2021 — 9.15am 

20th October 2021 — 9.15am  

17th November 2021 — 9.15am 

15th December 2021 — 9.15am 

19th January 2022 — 9.15am  

Let’s all help to build a better St John of Jerusalem 
PTFA!  

It benefits you, your child/children and families. You 
have to be in it to win it!  

 

We look forward to seeing 
and hearing from you all  

 

Thank you! 


